
AAU Cares 
 
 

 

 

AAU strives to provide athletic 

opportunities and teach our youth 

life lessons and the importance of 

social responsibility. 

During the AAU Iowa District Meet, June 8, 2019 we encourage you and your team to get 

involved by donating new personal hygiene and toiletries (toothpaste, deodorant, soap, 

lotions) for area homeless youth shelters.   

There will be collection boxes available for your generous donations at the entrance gate. 

Donations will be given to Iowa Homeless Youth Center 

Located at 612 Locust Street, Des Moines, IA. 

 
 

For more information please contact: Marv Allen  (515) 252-0856  aaustarter@copper.net 

 
AAU Cares is the Amateur Athletic 

Union’s way of giving back to the 

community.  
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